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Megan Steer

From: Francis <frduda@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 03, 2015 5:44 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: Water

It breaks my heart to see all the nice fresh water that you are allowing to flow down the Carmel river to the ocean 

because you are destroying the dam. It would have been cheaper to repair it and remove the silt. 

Francis 
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